Steven W. Schierholt Esqginal Executive Director



Memorandum of Response

Christopher Smyke To:

Ohio Lieutenant Governor's Office

From: Cameron McNamee, Director of Policy and Communications

State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy

November 6, 2017 Date:

Re: CSI Reviews - October 26,2017

Thank you for your review of the rule packages received on October 26, 2017:

- Pharmacy Interns (OAC 4729:2-2-08, 4729:2-2-09, 4729:2-2-10, 4729:2-4-01, 4729:2-4-02, and 4729-5-04)
- Confidential Information and Continuing Education (OAC 4729-4-01 and -02, 4729-6-01 to -03, 4729-7-01, -02, -03, -05, -06, -07, -08, -09, and -10)
- Pharmacists (OAC 4729:1-2-06 to -08, 4729:1-4-01 and -02, 4729:1-5-01 to -03, and 4729-5-05)
- Terminal and Wholesale Distributors of Dangerous Drugs (OAC 4729:5-2-02, 4729:5-3-04 and -05, 4729:5-12-01 and -02, 4729:6-3-04, 4729-5-29, and 4729-9-09)

Based on your recommendation, the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy will continue in its rule filing process with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR).